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 Learning and Caring for Life 
 

2024 Term 2, End of Week 10 Roundup     
                                         

Term 2 Summary 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of another term, 

and half way through the year. Term 2 has included Bike 

Ed for all Year 5 and 6 students, a Year 2 excursion to the 

Tea Tree Gully Heritage Museum, combined band 

rehearsals, Year 1 excursion to Botanic Gardens, choir 

assessment, Ambassador excursion to Parliament House, 

Year 4 excursion to the Maritime Museum, Reception 

Transition sessions, incursions via Zoom (author talk for 

upper primary, interactive Fairy tale sessions for junior 

primary) and so much more. 
 

School soccer 

Thank you to all the families, volunteer coaches and 

helpers for making it such a great experience for all the 

students. We have a record number of 104 students 

playing soccer this year. 

As the term comes to an end, all soccer families are 

reminded that there will be no games during the holidays. 

Games will resume on July 27th. Enjoy the break. 

Term 3 may bring some more wet weather and cold 

conditions, just a reminder that soccer is still played. The 

children love the challenge of playing in the wet, so please 

continue to participate and support your coach and team 

mates. 

We look forward to seeing all players out on the pitch in 

term 3.⚽️ 
 

OSHC & Vacation Care 

If you wish to book your child in to Out of School Hours 

Care or Vacation Care, please make all bookings on the 

“Spike” app.  
 

People’s First Lottery 

We have raised just over $2200 raised so far. Please 

encourage family and community to support our school by purchasing tickets for $2 each 

at Richmond Primary School – Community Lottery All money raised will be used to buy 

musical instruments for students to use. 
 

Bunnings BBQ 

Thank you to those who volunteered their time to help out with the Bunnings BBQ, and for 

all those who supported the school by buying a sausage. 
 

We wish everyone a safe and relaxing holiday break and look forward to seeing everyone 

back at school for the start of Term 3 on Monday 22nd July. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Fri 5th July: End of Term & 

2pm Early Dismissal 
 

TERM 3 

Monday 22nd July:  

Term 3 starts 
 

WEEK 3 

Tues 6th August: 

Combined Band 

Rehearsal 
 

WEEK 4 

Mon 12th August:  

OSHC Mtg &  

Governing Council Mtg 
 

WEEK 6 

Fri 30th August:  

Pupil Free Day 
 

WEEK 7 

Mon 2nd Sep:  

School Closure 

Thurs 5th Sep: Combined 

Band Rehearsal 
 

WEEK 8 

Wed 11th Sep: Charter 

Ambassador Excursion 
 

WEEK 9 & 10 

18th – 25th Sep: Book Fair 
 

WEEK 10 

Tues 24 Sep:  

School Photos 

Fri 27th Sep:  

Last Day of Term &  

2pm Early Dismissal 

 

https://www.communitylottery.com.au/products/richmond-primary-school?_pos=1&_sid=23542a2b9&_ss=r

